
 
 

Heartland Outdoor School Parent Information Meeting 
 

Big Walnut Intermediate School 

(740) 965-7800 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

On Monday October 29, we will have an information meeting about our 

upcoming trip to Heartland Outdoor School (April 30 – May 3).   

 

The meeting will be held in the BWI gym from 6:00pm – about 7:00pm.   

 

At the meeting: 

 

 An information/permission slip packet will be available.  

 

 BWI Heartland Coordinator(s) and Mr. Hankins will be available to provide 

information and answer questions. 

 

 A Heartland representative will be present to give information, answer 

questions, show a video, and show a slide show. 

 

 Our District Nurse, Megan Truax  BSN,  RN, will discuss medicine. 

 

 PTO Board Members will discuss fundraising opportunities 

and financial aid. 

 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 
Please contact Mrs. Everitt or Mr. Wion with any questions you have.     
 

Thank you! 

Mrs. Everitt and Mr. Wion 

BWI Heartland Coordinators 


